
 

Establishment of a New Company: 3Dconnexion
Subsidiary Will Focus on 3D Input Devices and Software 
Fremont, CA - September 18, 2001 -- Logitech (NASDAQ:LOGIY)(Switzerland: LOGN, LOGZ) today announced the
formation of a new company, 3Dconnexion, whose focus will be on developing and marketing input devices for the
rapidly growing field of 3D motion control. The new company combines the resources of two industry leaders in
Europe and the U.S. -- LogiCAD 3D and Labtec®'s 3D peripheral business. Combined, they represent more than
twenty years of experience in 3D motion control technology. In addition, their 3D input devices are currently de facto
industry standards in the CAD/CAM sphere. 

Logitech has held a 49 percent share of LogiCAD 3D since 1998 and recently acquired majority control of the
company. LogiCAD 3D's signature product, the Magellan™ controller, is widely used in fields such as automotive
design and the aerospace industry. In fact, the original Magellan product was used in a NASA project, where it
controlled a robot in space. Labtec's 3D peripheral business became part of Logitech with the company's acquisition
of Labtec earlier this year. Since its introduction, the Labtec 3D controller ("Spaceball®") has found strong support
among leading 3D application vendors and major workstation OEMs worldwide. Like Magellan, the Spaceball also
has a history in space, having been used to remotely drive the Sojourner robot on Mars. 

3Dconnexion unites the two entities' market strengths, engineering resources and global presence in a new level of
synergy that promises to bring innovative new technology and applications to market. 3Dconnexion will be
headquartered in Silicon Valley, with facilities in Germany, Oregon and California, and sales offices in the U.S.,
Europe and Japan. 

Customers view the creation of 3Dconnexion as a positive move for the industry. According to Stephen A. Kamensky,
IBM Senior Product Development Manager for 3D Graphics, "The union of Labtec and Logicad3D into a new
company greatly expands our actual and potential customer base and enables us to fully embrace the use of a 3D
motion controller in the solutions we offer. 3Dconnexion represents a new level of commitment to this growing
market." 

Logitech's choice to establish 3Dconnexion underscores our commitment to 3D input device technology. "3D motion
control promises to be an increasingly important aspect of the human-to-computer interface," said Guerrino De Luca,
Logitech's president and chief executive officer. "By uniting two industry leaders -- with their combined technical
know-how and vertical channel reach -- we have the opportunity to extend the 3D graphical user interface beyond the
specialist community to a wider base of applications and users. Our enthusiasm for 3Dconnexion reflects our broader
commitment to enriching the interface between people and digital information." 

Wolfgang Hausen, who has served as senior vice president and general manager of the Logitech Control Devices
Business Unit since 1997, has been named president and chief executive officer of 3Dconnexion. Mr. Hausen
commented, "We believe in the future of 3D as a widely adopted graphical user interface - and the time to lay the
groundwork for this expansion is now. With ever increasing processing power and better Internet bandwidth to foster
collaborative projects, we are poised to build on our successful penetration of the CAD market. We're seeing this
technology assume greater importance in professional graphics and animation, as well as in the creation of digital
content for the Web, to name but a few areas. This makes for a tremendous growth opportunity for 3Dconnexion and
for Logitech." 

About Logitech 

Founded in 1981, Logitech designs, manufactures and markets innovative peripherals that provide people with easy
access to the digital world. The Company's product family includes Internet video cameras, mice and trackballs,
keyboards, audio and telephony products, interactive gaming devices and 3D controllers. 

With operational headquarters through its U.S. subsidiary in Fremont, California, and regional headquarters through
local subsidiaries in Romanel, Switzerland, and Hsinchu, Taiwan, Logitech International is a Swiss public company
traded in Switzerland on the Swiss Stock Exchange under the symbols LOGN and LOGZ, and in the U.S. on the



traded in Switzerland on the Swiss Stock Exchange under the symbols LOGN and LOGZ, and in the U.S. on the
Nasdaq National Market System (LOGIY). The company has manufacturing facilities in Asia and offices in major cities
in North America, Europe and Asia Pacific. 

All trademarks are the property of their respective owners. For more information on Logitech and its products, visit the
Company's website at www.logitech.com. 

This press release contains forward-looking statements, including statements regarding expected growth
opportunities in 3D input devices. The Company's actual performance could differ materially from that anticipated in
these forward-looking statements as a result of certain factors, including the timing of new product introductions by
the Company and its competitors and their acceptance by the market, timely availability and pricing of products and
components, price protection charges and product returns from customers, the impact of competition on the
Company's average selling prices and operating expenses, inventory management and exposures, the outcome of
ongoing intellectual property disputes, technological changes and their acceptance by the market, fluctuations in
exchange rates, general economic conditions, as well as generally those additional factors set forth in the Company's
Annual Report on Form 20-F dated May 31, 2001 and Form 6-K dated August 14, 2001, available from the SEC's
Edgar database at http://www.sec.gov and upon request from Logitech by calling (510) 713-4220. 
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